
 
RESULTS COLLECTION PERMISSION FORM: 
 
Results day(s): 

GCE – Thursday 15th August 2024 

GCSE – Thursday 22nd August 2024 
 

Please see the guidance document about Results and Post-Results which  
Covers the normal arrangements for collecting results at Melton Vale Sixth  
Form College. 
This document can also be found in the Exams folder in the files section of  
Year 12 and Year 13 Teams channels. 
 
If you are abroad, you will not be able to access your college email address as IP addresses 
are restricted from outside of the UK. If you are abroad on results day and want your results 
emailing to you then you will need to provide a personal email address below. (Please note 
that this must be your own email address and not a parent email address) 
 

 
Candidate 

name 

 

      
    Results should be sent to my personal email address as I will be abroad on results day: 
 
        Personal email address1: ___________________________________________________________ 

 

 
   I give permission for a representative to collect my results on my behalf: 
 
    Name of representative ____________________________________________________________                                                                         

     Relation to student _________________________________________________________________ 
 
     I confirm that my representative knows that they will have to provide photographic ID in      

on order to collect my results. 
 

Candidate 
signature 

 

Date 

 

 

1 Please note that examination results can only be sent to a students’ personal email address. 
 

Completed forms should be returned to Paula Eaves, Exams Officer (peaves@mv16.org.uk) 
no later than 9th August 2024 

mailto:peaves@mv16.org.uk

